
 
 
        January 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
It’s time to welcome in the second semester of the school year.    
 
If you would like to purchase lunches for the semester, the cost is $390.00 
and must be paid online – under the Current Families tab click on the 
button “Semester Lunch Form”. Payments for a full semester of lunches are 
via credit card through the school’s Stripe account.   
  
Monthly menus should be accessed and printed through the school’s website 
– under Current Families tab click on “Lunch Menu” button and scroll to the 
bottom of the page.  
 
The cost for purchasing lunches will be $5.00 per day. The ordering for daily 
and/or monthly meals will remain the same procedure as last year – per 
child, a lunch menu should be returned to the school with choices circled 
and a check for full payment must be included.  
 
If your child forgets his/her lunch at home or in the classroom the cafeteria 
staff will provide a lunch for them. You will receive a $5.00 fee for each 
occurrence.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me 
schomko@holyspiritflames.org  
 

Sharon Chomko 
Cafeteria Manager 
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